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An Open Letter to Sexual Abuse Claimants within the Archdiocese of Santa Fe

ALBUQUERQUE – Thursday, March 16, 2023– IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Most Reverend John C. Wester,

Archbishop of Santa Fe, has issued the following open letter of apology to the sexual abuse claimants

within the Archdiocese of Santa


